
 
 
 
March   31,   2020  
 
 

Dear   Parents,  

 

The   Hanover   Public   School   District   will   be   offering   planned   instruction   for   the   students   on   Wednesday,   April  

8th   and   Thursday,   April   9th.   There   will   be   no   instruction   planned   for   Friday,   April   10th   and   Monday,   April  

13th.   The   two   days   that   school   is   now   in   session   were   listed   previously   as   snow   make-up   days.   

 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Dr.   John   A.   Scola  
Superintendent  
Hanover   Public   School   District  


